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Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Wednesday, September 22, 2010 11:32 AM 
'Jason Henry' 
Leking, Geoffrey R, EMNRD; Jeffrey P Dann; Camille J. Bryant 
Lea Station Landfarm (GW-351) Annual Report - 2009 - Response Action Plan Required 

RE: Annual Report (2009) - Response Action Plan Required 
for the Plains Marketing, L.P. 
Lea Station Landfarm (GW-351) 
Unit Letters D & E, Section 28, T20S, R37E, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Henry: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has reviewed the submitted Annual Report - 2009, dated 
March 2010, for the above-referenced site. The Report indicates that vadose zone soil chloride concentrations 
in Cell G have exceeded background concentrations. Therefore, please submit a response action plan, 
including, but not limited to, additional chloride samples in the vadose zone (e.g., at depths of 3'-4' and 4'-5') 
in G-l, G-3 and G-4. Also, the plan should include discontinuance of the acceptance of additional soils at Cell 
G until the chloride concentrations are at or below the background concentrations. Please submit the plan to the 
OCD for review and approval within 45 days. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
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